
Stakeholder Issues/Questions for May 26, 2023 Meeting 
 

1. There are concerns about retention of newer agents (less than 5 years) 
who are leaving for higher paying positions.  Is there a system-wide 
focus on retention of employees/agents? 
 

2. There are concerns about the evaluation system.  Is there a quota on 
who can receive each ranking?  Is the system being administered the 
same in each region? 
 

3. A topic that came up and was discussed in detail at the BoS faculty 
council meeting in Alexandria – the shortcomings of the ORP program 
funding retirements for those individuals who have chosen this avenue. 
Could we ask Dr. Lee and Ashley for comments on the subject? 
 

 


